
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friend of KSR, 

As the new Development Director at King’s School Rochester, I am pleased to advise the launch 

of the Roffensian Foundation. This will focus on the continuous evolution of the King’s School 
Rochester, supporting current and future pupils through Bursaries and Building development. 

The objective of the Foundation is to raise support from the King’s community of alumni, parents, 

and supporters through donations and legacies. This support will be allocated to our specific 

building development plan, bursaries that will support education at the School, or other projects 

which the Principal and Governors may identify. With the charitable support of our community, 

King’s School Rochester has a history of helping children to reach their potential since our 
foundation in 604. Gifts in Wills make a huge difference to our foundation. Large or small, these 

gifts combine to help us to deliver significant projects which otherwise would not happen. 

A gift in your Will can be a simple and tax-effective way of making a significant gift to the School. 

Any gift to a registered charity made in your will, whether in the form of cash, shares, property or 

other items, is exempt from inheritance tax. King’s School Rochester is a registered charity 
(number 1084266). 

We appreciate that making a Will is a sensitive and highly personal matter, but should you decide 

to leave a gift to the School, we would be very keen to know; this will give us the opportunity to 

thank you and show you how your gift will make a difference to the School and the Roffensian 

Foundation. 

If you have any queries please feel free to contact me 01634 888555 or via email msnoswell@kings-

rochester.co.uk. 

We thank you for your continued support.  

Kindest regards 

 

Mark Snoswell  

King’s School Rochester is a limited company 
registered in England and Wales with a company 

number 3791543 and a registered charity number 
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